
PE11. General Governance Matters

The Committee and Board considered a report by the Director of Corporate
and Housing Services providing an update on a number of miscellaneous
matters associated with the business of the Falkirk Council Pension Fund,
including:-

 scheme advisory board;
 McCloud judgement;
 Goodwin and Walker cases;
 cost cap;
 pensions increase 2020;
 corporate governance;
 voting; and
 future meeting dates.

Decision

The Committee and Board noted the report.


